
 

 

 
 

A message from Dr. Gerland… 
 

Thanks to all of you who submitted your Honors RAP class choices for Spring 2018. 
Your next step is to clear your HOLD if you have one! You cannot register (or be 
registered) for courses with a HOLD and we cannot clear it for you. Once you clear 
the HOLD, please send a note to Carmen Jura at hrap@colorado.edu so she can put 
you into an Honors RAP class. Thanks so much, and have great week, 
 

Dr. Oliver Gerland 

Director, Honors RAP 
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Resident in the Spotlight- Christina Fang 
  

 

 
  

Hello everyone, I’m Christina! I was 
born and raised in Naperville, Illinois. 
My major is Sociology, and my dream 
job is to become a 
professor/author/public speaker/ film 
maker/ professional ice cream taster/ 
super hero. I am involved with 
EcoReps, a leadership group that 
advocates for environmental 
sustainability. I also hold the position of 
Vice President of Service and 
Recognition on Smith Hall Council. If 
you are also interested in becoming 
more environmentally sustainable, you 
should definitely check on the 
Environment Resource Center at CU! 
They have a lot of volunteer and 
leadership opportunities! 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
  

 

 
  

 
 

Interested in going to a CU 
opera production of The 
Merry Widow, October 27-
29?  
 
Contact Layla Hasan 
(Layla.hasan@colorado.edu) if 
you’d like to take advantage of 
receiving FREE VOUCHERS  
(a $20 value!) 
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Feeling stressed? 
 
 Come to the Smith Lobby 
on Friday, October 
27th between 3-5pm to 
learn more about how 
stress impacts you. Make 
a de-stress project get a 
free chair massage from 
Health Promotion! 
 

 

  

 

 
  

 
 

Want some BJs? 
 
Ben and Jerry's that is. 
Join us downstairs in the 
Smith Lobby on Oct. 27th, 
at 7:30PM for some Ben 
and Jerry's, and a fun, 
informative sex-ed 
presentation inclusive to 
all gender and sexual 
identities, finishing with 
a Q&A session. 
 

 



 

 

 
  

On Sunday (not 
Saturday, the 
Smithsonian had a 

misprint), October 28, 

join Brittany and 
Camille for a hike to a 
nearby Boulder 
landmark. The 
Chautauqua Hike has 
an 11:00 am start so 
be sure to make it 
there on time! 
 
 
 

   

 

 
  

 
 

    Interested in learning more about 
the creative process that goes into 
the making of your favorite movies 
and tv shows? Want to learn more 
about directing, editing, lighting, or 
cinematography?  
 
 If so, the new club “Movie Buffs” is just 
what you’re looking for. If interested in 
becoming a member, contact Caden 
Diel by phone at 210-274-6563 or by 
email at cadendiel@gmail.com. 
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